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The AGM
This AGM saw the retirement of Gordon Pitt after eight years as our 
president. He was thanked and presented with a framed photograph 
of High House.
The reports of the officers included a short presentation on the long 
negotiation of the new lease, including the happy news that we 
expect to have the lease ready for signing in a matter of weeks now.
Apart from these items and the election of club officials (see right), 
the principal feature of the AGM was the presentation from the 
committee of its analysis of the club’s financial position and the 
urgent need to increase income. Those of you who weren’t at the 
AGM will wonder why, with more than £25,000 in the bank, we need 
to raise more. The point is that the healthy-looking bank balance 
is entirely due to anonymous donations and the rate relief that we 
enjoy in being classed as a small business. Neither of these can be 
relied upon in the future and without them we would be running at 
a loss. In addition to that, £15,000 of our existing balance has been 
set aside to provide cover for members in the future if, for some 
reason, the club wishes to, or feels it has to, opt out of the High 
House lease. 
Helen Speed writes:

Fundraising Ideas Needed
Those of you who attended the AGM will be aware that the Club 
needs to raise significantly more funds to support High House if we 
are to see through the next 20 years of the new lease successfully. 
The Committee examined the financial position thoroughly before 
the AGM and has already put forward some proposals to raise 
funds, and we have agreed to increase the fees to book High House, 
charge clubs for use of the Member’s Room and increase night 
fees for guests. There have been other suggestions too, such as 
charging a seasonal premium to book High House in high season, 
charging members a night fee to stay at High House and raising the 
membership fee but these haven’t been agreed -  we need more 
ideas from the whole membership on ways to boost funds before a 
decision is made. 
A small group has been formed to consider new proposals and work 
them up, to report back to the Committee within the next few weeks. 
Do you have a suggestion? Have you successfully  raised funds 
for a Club in the past?  If you have an idea, or would like to join the 
group that is looking at this please get in touch as soon as possible 
during February. 
You can email your ideas to fellfarer.funds@gmail.com  or call 
Helen on 01539 733959, or pass on your thoughts to any member 
of the group (Peter Blamire, Pam Heseltine, Mark Walsh and Helen 
Speed). We look forward to hearing from you!

CLUB OFFICIALS
PRESIDENT:  Roger Atkinson Tel: 01539732490

VICE PRESIDENT:   Mick Fox  Tel: 01539 727531
   Alec Reynolds Tel: 01229 821099

TRUSTEES  Vicky Atkinson Tel: 07971 408378
   Mick Fox  Tel: 01539 727531 
   Cheryl Smallwood Tel: 01629 650164 
   Mark Walsh  Tel: 01606 891050 

COMMITTEE 
Chairman:  Mark Walsh Tel:01606 891050
     20 Knutsford Road
     Antrobus
     Northwich
     Cheshire
     CW9 6JW

email: m-a-walsh@hotmail.co.uk

Vice Chairman:  Maja While Tel: 01748 821834
     11 St Trinians Drive
     Richmond
     North Yorkshire
     DL10 7SS

email: majawhile@gmail.com

Secretary:  Maja While as above

Treasurer:  Val Calder Tel: 01539727109 
     86, Vicarage Drive 
     Kendal 
     LA95BA 

email: valcalder@hotmail.co.uk

Booking Secretary:  Hugh Taylor Tel: 01524 762067 
     Briarcliffe 
     Carr Bank Road 
     Carr Bank 
     Milnthorpe 
     Cumbria 
     LA77LE 

email:  jhugh.taylor@btinternet.com

Social Secretary:     Clare Fox Tel: 01539 727531 
     50, Gillinggate 
     Kendal 
     LA94JB 

email: clarefox50@hotmail.com

Newsletter Editor:   Mick Fox  Tel: 01539 727531 
     50, Gillinggate
     Kendal
     LA94JB 

email:  michaelfox50@hotmail.com

Committee Members:   Peter Blamire Tel: 07967 049045
   Jan Lancaster Tel: 07889 312706
   Laura Walsh Tel: 01539 726235
   Robert Walsh Tel: 07769 588601

Co-opted Member:  Helen Speed Tel: 01539 733959  
 

OTHER INFORMATION
Seathwaite Farm (Emergencies only)             Tel: 017687 77394

K Fellfarers Club Website:               www.kfellfarers.co.uk

High House Website:  www.kfellfarers.co.uk/High-House-Index.htm

High House (and farm) Postcode:              CA12 5XJ

High House OS ref: (Explorer OL4)              GR 235 119

High House Guest Night Fees:              £8 p.p.p.n.

OREAD MOUNTAINEERING CLUB
(Reciprocal Rights Partnership) 
Oread Website       www.oread.co.uk 

OREAD huts are available to Fellfarers at the following rates:

    Tan-y-Wyddfa  
    Rhyd-Ddu, 
    North Wales. 
    O.S. Grid Ref. 570527 
Fellfarers: £5.00 p.p.p.n.,    Guests: £9.00 p.p.p.n.

    Heathy Lea Cottage   
    Baslow, 
    Derbyshire. 
Fellfarers: £4.50 p.p.p.n.,   Guests: £6.50 p.p.p.n.

Oread Booking Secretary:  Derek Pike
    19 St. Johns Drive,
    Chaddesden,
    Derby.
    DE216SD
    Tel: 01332 670459
   email:derekpike1234@btinternet.com


